
 

 

 
September 4, 2014 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
When it becomes necessary to close our schools or delay the opening of them due to hazardous weather or 
other emergencies, notification of such will be made via Cable TV Channel 22, News 12 New Jersey, 
Facebook, Twitter, BlackboardConnect phone calls and emails, as well as our website at 
www.sayrevillek12.net. Since we will be utilizing the aforementioned BlackboardConnect emergency alert 
system to make these phone call, email, and text message announcements, please make sure that you 
provide your school with your current phone numbers and email addresses and be sure to notify the main 
office of the school of any changes during the course of the school year.  Finally, please do not call the 
individual schools to check for school closings. These lines need to remain open for emergency purposes.   
 
If there is an early dismissal, please make arrangements to pick up your child from school if they are a 
“walker” or have someone meet your child at the bus stop if that is how you have designated that they 
go home. In addition, please remember that when there is an early dismissal, BASC will be cancelled and 
that all students in the program will be sent home in accordance with how they were designated by you to 
be sent (walker or busser). Finally, it is strongly recommended that children be instructed prior to an 
emergency or school closing where to go and what to do in the event that someone is not home. This is 
particularly true for working parents.  
 
Please note that if an early dismissal is scheduled for a day in which a delayed opening is called, the early 
dismissal will be cancelled, along with all evening events, which as a result, will more than likely be re-
scheduled.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
     
 
Sincerely,  

 
Richard R. Labbe, Ed. D 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 


